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Hello all, 

            I am strongly against the idea of the construction of the burning of waste facility in 
Eastern Creek for 3 main reasons. I am concerned about the possible health implications it might 
bring. As a father raising to young children I do not want them exposed to harmful toxins in the 
air whilst they go about their daily lives. I also believe that the values of houses in the area will be 
effected negatively as people refuse to live in an area with possible poison air. And finally there is 
no real benefit, cheaper energy prices? Rubbish!! That's what was said about NBN and I'm 
currently paying more. Build it in the bush not in my backyard.  

Thanks, John  Azzopardi. 


